
PROVINCE DE QUÉBEC 
VILLE DE PERCÉ 
 
 
 

INVITATION 
 

PUBLIC MEETINGS OF INFORMATION 
 

TRIENNAL ASSESSMENT ROLL 2016-2017-2018 
_____________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

The Ville de Percé notify its taxpayers that Servitech evaluation firm will hold two public 
information meetings about the new triennal assessment roll for 2016-2017-2018 years 
and increases that result. 
 
We invite all those who have seen a substantial increase in the assessment of their 
property to attend. 
 
These meetings will be held : 
 
March 21, 2016, 7 p.m. : Community center of Saint-Georges-de-Malbaie 
                                        1939, route 132 Est 
March 22, 2016, 7 p.m. : Barachois Recreative Center 
                                        1062, route 132 Est 
 
 
 
Given in Percé, March 8, 2016. 


